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23rd February 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
I am pleased to welcome Mrs Smith and Mrs Jordan who have joined the staff of Good Shepherd 
this week.  Mrs Smith will be working primarily in key stage 2 (years 3-6) and Mrs Jordan will be 
in year 1 in the afternoons and key stage 2 in the mornings.  They have considerable experience 
and I am sure will make excellent contributions to the school.   
 
Mrs Geal will be going on maternity leave at the end of this term and reception parents will have 
the opportunity to meet the new class teacher before the end of term.  I am sure you will join with 
me in wishing Mrs Geal all the best.  We will miss her but look forward to welcoming her back 
from maternity leave next year.   
 
The children have made a great start to the term and already the calendar is full of events, so 
please do check book bags for letters and do read our weekly newsletter with up to date 
information.  Years 3 and 4 will be participating in an exciting ‘Architecture Project’ where they will 
be working with a company of architects on building models for a mini city.  Miss Corrigan and 
Miss Hall will be sending out information to both classes in due course.   
 
Every year is busy striving for excellence and it goes without saying that we rely on positive 
parental involvement at all times.  So please continue to support your child and help them to 
strive for excellence.  Year 6 are very much in SATS mode and it is important that they continue 
to maintain focus and attend all booster sessions promptly.  Attendance for all pupils is key and 
we are aiming to meet 100% for every class every week.  It is a challenge and one I am sure we 
can achieve.   
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs Fernandes 
Headteacher   
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